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SUMMER SHUTDOWN
AMMENDED!
WE HAVE BEEN INFORMED THAT NISV POOL WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL USERS FROM 20TH TO 24TH AUGUST. 
THIS CLASHES WITH OUR PLANNED RESUMPTION OF TRAINING AFTER THE SUMMER BREAK.

WE HAVE THEREFORE DECIDED THAT THE SUMMER SHUTDOWN WILL RUN FROM MONDAY 11TH AUGUST – SUNDAY 24TH AUGUST. THIS IS APPLICABLE FOR ALL SQUADS AT NISV, ALC AND NEWPORT CENTRE. 
NO CLUB TRAINING WILL TAKE PLACE THROUGH THIS PERIOD, HOWEVER, ALL CLUB MEMBERS WILL HAVE FREE UNLIMITED ACCESS TO ALL PUBLIC SWIMMING SESSIONS AT THE CENTRES OVER THIS PERIOD.

FULL TRAINING WILL RESUME ON:
MONDAY 25TH AUGUST P.M. (NO MORNING TRAINING)

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.
ENJOY THE REST! IT’S BEEN VERY WELL EARNED!
